
Scott Strauss Addresses UWUA Convention on
Workforce Adequacy

July 24, 2015 | Scott H. Strauss

Spiegel Attorney Scott Strauss spoke July 24th at the 30th Constitutional Convention of the Utility Workers Union of

America, AFL-CIO.  His speech emphasized the importance of having adequate numbers of skilled, experienced utility

workers to ensuring the provision of safe and reliable utility services.  You can watch Scott’s presentation below.
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